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Gallatin National Forest Supervisor’s Office 
10 East Babcock 
P.O. Box 130 
Bozeman, MT 59771 

 
File Code: 1950 

Date: October 1, 2008 
  
 
Dear Friends of the Gallatin National Forest: 

 
We are pleased to announce the availability of the Gallatin National Forest’s proposed project 
listing for the 2008 fall quarter on our website at http://www.fs.fed.us/sopa/.  This listing is 
distributed four times a year to provide you with information on upcoming analyses and 
decisions for land management activities.   
 
The proposed project listing is prepared using our best estimates of analysis activities which will 
be occurring over the next three months.  Actual schedules may vary.  For information on a 
specific project, please notify the contact person for those activities you are interested in.  We 
appreciate your efforts in listing specific projects.  To conserve paper and postage, we will not 
honor blanket requests for all documents and information. 
 
To reduce printing and postage costs, the Forest is producing the proposed project listing in 
electronic format only.  You may request a hard copy by contacting: 
 

Gallatin National Forest 
P.O. Box 130 
Bozeman, MT  59771 
(406) 587-6701 

 
As before, you can pick a hard copy listing up at any of our offices. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 

/s/ Lisa Stoeffler (for)   
MARY C. ERICKSON   
Forest Supervisor   
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